
Mammoth Lakes Town Council 
Agenda Action Sheet 

 

Title: Update on Inyo Mono Advocates for Community Action (IMACA) Programs, 

Services, and Introduction of New Executive Director. 

 

Council Meeting Date: 9/7/2022  
 

Prepared by:  Daniel C. Holler, Town Manager 

 

Recommended Motion: Receive update 

 

Summary: 

 

Kate Morley, Executive Director of IMACA (Inyo Mono Advocates for Community Action) will 

provide the Town Council with an update on IMACA’s programs and services. Ms. Morley is also 

stepping down from the Executive Director role in mid-September and will introduce the new 

incoming Executive Director. The Council and other local agencies provided IMACA with 

emergency financial support this past year as the Agency struggle with financial solvency. The 

financial support allowed IMACA to continue providing community services and to transition 

some services to other providers. Services included: 

- Preschool 

- Energy Assistance 

- Food distribution 

- Housing/homeless services. 

 

The Town assisted with the transition of the Mammoth Lakes Preschool program to the Mono 

County Office of Education and for the program to be located as part of Phase 1 of the Parcel. The 

transition will provide additional childcare services and the Town is providing financial support 

for the facility buildout. IMACA has continued to work to address operations, transition services, 

and financial stability. The presentation will provide additional details and information on the 

status and ongoing work of IMACA. 

 

 


